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Making disciples of Jesus Christ

Greetings and welcome to the 7th
Edition of Golden News.
Following our inspiring retreat in
the Cameron Highlands where we
were delighted to be led in our
Dévotions by our Dean. We have
been concentrating on bringing
together our fellow seniors with
Home Visits and also arranging
transport for the less mobile to
come to St. Mary’s. To enchance
these programmes we are preparing
to raise funds to purchase a St.
Mary’s Golden Circle Van. More
details shortly. To show how mobile
we can be, we are also organising a
Merdeka Treasure Hunt from
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Retreat at Cameron Highlands

“Faith, Fellowship and Fun” embodies the
aims of St. Mary’s Golden Circle. Nowhere
was this better brought to life than in our
Retreat at the Cameron Highlands in the
month of May. We were privileged to enjoy
the immaculate hospitality of the Chee

accompanied by our Dean, Very Rev Dr
Andrew Cheah, who led our devotions and

Happy 60th Birthday y
Malaysia!! '

the Cathedral to Port Dickso
the weekend of 23rd-24th
September, the proceeds of whlch
will be going to our various
charitable activities including St.
Mary’s Agape Mission School, for
whose Chin refugee pupils we are
organising a Christmas Party at
the Cathedral on 9 December.
Before that we are also organising
a visit to Taiping in a fun packed
weekend including a seafood
dinner at Port Weld and visits to a
local coffee factory and a charcoal
factory. Come and join us.

We welcome all St. Marians who
are 50 years of age and above to
join us for Faith, Fellowship and
Fun!!
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We visited Mrs Nancy Wine,

Mrs Olga Talalla, Canon Peter:

Devanayagam, Mrs Daniel and
Tan Sri ] ] Raj

Health & Will
Writing Talk

The loss of our Chaplain A tribute to our late
Emeritus Rev Davis Sigamoney, ;
formerly our Chaplain:ghas % Chaplain Emeritus
3) saddened us all. Meticulous in Rev Davis Sigamoney
Y " Mrs Nancy Wine his duties, particularly to St.
' Marians in hospital or
housebound, he could always
be relied upon to bring

For further information about inspiration and comfort to those
most in need. Rev Davis,

Golden Circle activities please formerly the Dean’s Chaplain
contact us as follows: . and thus a member of the

Cathedral liturgical team was
Tel: 03-26928672/ & always ready to serve our needs
office@stmaryscathedral.org.my | at the Altar as well as in our
homes.

Visits can also be arranged to
housebound St. Marians and
Golden Circlers.




